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The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, October 3, at 7:00 pm in 

Town Hall with Council’s Stan Moore, Teddy Huffer and Steve Michael; Town Marshal Terry 

Moore and Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger present. 

 

President Moore opens the meeting at 7:00 pm. 

 

Marshal Moore presents information regarding a reserve police program that he is interested in 

starting for the town.  He states that the reserve program would provide additional coverage for 

the town at no additional labor cost.  Discussion between the council and Marshal Moore ensues. 

 

Discussion is held between the marshal and council regarding how the job is going for the 

marshal and other ideas he has for the department. 

 

Ken Smith from Municipal Civil Corporation arrives at 7:30 pm to discuss grants.  Mr. Smith 

presents several possible options for grants for the town.  USDA Rural Development is brought 

up as a possibility.  He also states that there are state revolving loan funds which is a low interest 

loan.  Other grants are brought to the council’s attention. 

 

Discussion is held between the council and Mr. Smith regarding the Community Crossings Grant 

the town has been awarded. 

 

Mr. Smith will compile information regarding other grants available and will email that to C/T 

Dinger. 

 

Michael makes a motion to adjourn at 8:35 pm. Moore 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

___________________________                   ________________________________ 

Stan Moore, President    ATTEST:  Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 

 


